The Frazier Foundation Scholarships

**Please note that all Tri-City area students are encouraged to apply for this
scholarship. The purpose is to assist students from the area with attending
college. You do not have to be the best or the brightest to be a recipient of the
Frazier scholarships. **

The number and amounts of scholarships awarded this year will be announced at a later date.
These may be determined by the number of students submitting applications for this cycle of
funding. The average scholarship has been around $2,000 during the first two years of awards.
The goal is to assist as many students as possible with affording college.

**Applications are available for pick-up from the Student Counselor's office at the Harlan
County High School, located at 4000 N. U.S. HWY 119, Baxter, KY. 40806.

The deadline to submit applications is April 15, 2022**

Only students who attended Cumberland Elementary School or reside(d) in the Cumberland,
Benham, Lynch or a nearby community are eligible for consideration for Frazier Scholarships.

To apply for these scholarships you will need to do the following:

1) Write a 750-1,000 word essay to include the following:

A. Why do you believe you are a good candidate for the Robert Frazier
Scholarships

B. Include realistic college and career plans and lifetime goals

C. Make sure the selection committee can see your relationship to the Tri-City
area

2) Provide a listing of community service work you have performed SPECIFICALLY in/for
the Tri-City area and details of the activities that you completed. Only provide
information for which you have documentation or which may be readily verified should
the selection committee deem it necessary to do so.

3) Provide the following:

a. A minimum of two (2) reference letters. Additional letters may be submitted.
Make sure the letters have original signatures of the authors.
b. An official transcript showing grades, attendance and assessment scores.

4) All applications should be submitted with accurate information. Please write a note
giving approval for information you submitted to be verified as needed by the
selection committee.

5) Should you have questions, please contact your guidance counselor or Jeff Phillips at
606-573-4330, or email at jeff.phillips@harlan.kyschools.us
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